
 
 

April 27, 2021                                            

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff and All WVSA Members 

Re:  WVSA AGM and RTP 

Fr: Dave Laraba – WVSA Executive Director 

As we get back on the fields, please remember ALL WVSA COVID Return to Play Policies remain in 

place. Please review RTP Policies with your members. 

  Mask should be worn while entering and exiting the soccer venue. 

 Mask should be worn by spectators when not social distancing while watching a game or practice 

All Players, coaches, administrators and referees not actively involved in a game or practice should 

socially distance and wear a mask. 

Latest, 4/27/21 Update from the CDC 

Everyone should still wear a mask when … 

■ Attending a crowded outdoor event, like a parade, sporting event or live performance. 

■ Doing almost anything indoors that involves contact with people who are not members of your 
household. Examples include dining indoors at a restaurant; going to the movies, an indoor concert or 
theatrical performance; attending full-capacity worship services; traveling on an airline flight or riding 
mass transit; singing in a chorus indoors; taking part in an indoor exercise class; visiting a shopping 
mall or museum; getting a haircut or manicure; or attending an indoor social gathering. 

Though most of these activities are much safer for fully vaccinated people than for the unvaccinated, 
the C.D.C. guidance says that everyone should still wear a mask to protect themselves and others. 
People are not likely to know the vaccine status of those around them, the guidance says, and it is 
not yet clear whether fully vaccinated people can still spread the virus while not becoming ill 
themselves. Unvaccinated people should also maintain social distance, the guidance says. 

WVSA will continue to monitor information and policy updates from the Governor’s Office. And will 
keep everyone updated. All participants must complete the WVSA Screening Tool on paper or online 
for each event. All policies of events and venues, Local and County Health Department policies must 
be followed. Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 

Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 
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